
Late Start Mondays Each Monday, school starts at 
9:30 AM for Teacher Collaboration. The 2022-23 
Calendar can be accessed with the link here.

Principal’s Message:
Dear Hutton Community,                                                                                                                          

Thank you so much for everything you’ve done to help your student have a 
strong start this fall. We appreciate your efforts to ensure that your child 
is at school and on time each day. Our students are working really hard to 
demonstrate amazing behavior and truly engage in their learning each day. 
We know that you are a big part of that, so thank you for everything that 
you do.

Each month, we will have a character trait that we will be focusing on. 
Our focus trait for the month of October is Responsibility. Responsibility 
is taking action and understanding the impact of our choices. Students 
will learn about this trait 
the entire month and will 
have many opportunities 
to demonstrate this in 
their classroom and our 
school community.  For 
demonstrating this trait, 
two Students from each 
classroom will be recognized 
each month as Citizen of the 
Month. Their names will be 
in our upcoming newsletter!

Thank you to our amazing PTG for our first, fun-filled community event. The 
Ice Cream was a huge success. Thank you to our volunteers who helped to 
support this event. 

As always, thank you for all that you do to support our school community!

LaTonya Simmons 
Principal, latonyas@spokaneschools.org

Upcoming Events: 
October 14 

No School - Professional 
Learning Improvement Day

October 22 
Cross Country All-City Meet, 
Ferris High School 12 Noon 

October 25 
PTG Meeting 6:30

October 27 
5th Grade to Symphony at  

The Fox 11:55 AM
October 28 

Monster Mash 6-8 PM
Oct 31 - Nov 4 

Book Fair
November 2 

Individual Pictures

Shout out to all 
the students who 
received a Hawk High 
Five for demonstrating 
awesome Hawk behavior.

Hutton
Have a positive attitude
Always show respect
Will follow directions
Keep everyone safe

Strive for excellence

SOAR!

Hutton is Hiring! 
 Hutton needs Building Aides to 

support students in the lunchroom 

and at recess from 11-1. The wage 

for this position is $14.99 per hour. 

For more information, please call the 

Hutton office at 354-3030 between the 

hours of 8 and 4 PM..

Land Acknowledgement: We acknowledge that we are 
on the unceded lands of the Spokane Tribe. The Spokane people shared 
this place with other tribes through their relations, resources, history, 
trade, and ceremony. We thank the caretakers of this land, who lived, 
and continue to live here Since Time Immemorial. This land holds the 
knowledge, culture, and spirit of “The People of the River.”
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https://www.spokaneschools.org/cms/lib/WA50000187/Centricity/Domain/8/SPS%202022-2023%20Calendar3.pdf
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Spokane Public Schools complies with all federal and state rules and regulations and does not discriminate in the admission, treatment, em-
ployment, or access to its programs or activities on the basis of age, sex, marital status, race, color, creed, national origin, the presence of any 
sensory, mental, or physical disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal by a person with a disability, sexual orientation in-
cluding gender expression or gender identity, or honorably discharged veteran or military status. This holds true for all students who are interested in partic-
ipating in educational programs and/or extracurricular school activities and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other designated youth groups. In-
quiries regarding compliance and/or grievance procedures may be directed to the school district’s Title IX/Staff Civil Rights Officer, ADA Officer, Harassment, 
Intimidation, Bullying (HIB)/Student Civil Rights Officer and/or 504 Compliance Officer listed on our website at www.spokaneschools.org/nondiscrimination

Reporting 
Student Illness
Attention Parents/Guardian, please 
keep your 
child home 
when they 
are sick 
and follow 
the district 
guidelines.

Parking Info
Please park only in designated areas 
for the safety of our students. These 
designated areas also keep the traffic 
flow moving along. Also be mindful 
of our 
neighbors 
and do not 
block their 
driveways. 
The cul-de-
sac on 24th Ave is a No Parking Zone 
and turn-around only.

Our next PTG meeting is October 25th. All meetings 
will be hybrid via zoom and in person (in the Library). 
Here is the Zoom Link for virtual access for each PTG meeting.
PTG Volunteers we need you! We have two upcoming events in October, the 
Monster Mash on October 28 and the Scholastic Book Fair from October 31 to 
November 4. Please use these QR codes below to sign as a volunteer:

Morning Drop-Off
Students may arrive no earlier 
than 8:15 for 
morning 
outside line 
up. Students 
who eat 
breakfast 
at school 
may arrive at 
8:00. They may enter through the 
cafeteria doors on the blacktop.

Volunteers and Visitors Sign In/Out We love our volunteers and visitors! As a 
single point of entry school, all Volunteers and Visitors need to enter through the 
office and sign in. Please also sign out when you leave. Thank you for helping 
us to be aware of all those in or out of the building.

Enrollment 
Verifications 
have been 
sent home. 
Please verify 
the information, 

sign and return them to the office by 
Thursday, October 13.

Science Guest Art Teacher

Hawks of the Week
Our Hutton Hawk Expectations are: Have a positive 
attitude, Always show respect, Will follow directions, 
Keep everyone safe and Strive for excellence. 
Each week we look for these Hawk Expectations to 
be demonstrated in certain parts of the building by 
classroom. Congratulations to these classrooms who 
demonstrated Hawk Expectations for the month  
of September:
• Mrs. Lavin	 • Miss Paino	 • Mrs. Scribner	 • Mrs. James
These classrooms earned the honor of hosting a hawk in the classroom for 
the week!

For PTG inquiries, please email huttonptg@gmail.com. 

Monster Mash Book Fair

All 
volunteers 

must 
first be 

registered 
with SPS.  

Please register here!

Mrs. McFarland (Science Teacher) is 
integrating art into the classroom. She had 
a guest artist, Lisa Besse (BA Geology), 
come visit last week. Ms. Besse is an 
oil painter who has traveled the world 
gaining inspiration from wildlife and her 
environment. Her award-winning paintings 
are collected on five continents. Thank you, 
Ms. Besse, for showing us your expertise!

From the Office 

Thank you to our 
community partners!

Call the attendance 
line with your child’s 
absence, 354-3060 

https://www.spokaneschools.org/covidguidelines
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